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Training Seminar For

The Eighth Coast Guard District Towing Vessel Boarding Inspections 

June 2, 2005

The Waterways Association of Pittsburgh is pleased to have this opportunity to present a training seminar on vessel inspection to all of the river industry.  This training is important to you as an owner and to all your captains and pilots so that they know the regulations for vessel boarding inspections and what to expect from the Coast Guard during these inspections.

We are inviting you to attend this training seminar at the Mariners Hall at Dunlevy, PA on June 2, 2005 located next to Campbell Transportation.  It is important training for your port captain and as many of your captains and pilots that can attend.

Captain Gary Keen from The River School in Memphis will be the instructor for this training.  Also the Coast Guard Inspection Team will be there to answer any questions you may have with the Coast Guard on inspection.

This seminar will be no charge to Waterways Association members and a $15 cost to each non-member attending, lunch is included. 

Registration will be from 8:00 AM to 9:00 AM and training will start at 9:00 A.M.  The seminar will end around 2:30 P.M.

If you have any questions regarding the seminar please call Dick Ehringer at 724-483-8051 ext. 250.

